
Subject: PID-TOF subgroup meeting Cracow, June 2008
Posted by [Carsten Schwarz](#) on Fri, 06 Jun 2008 13:02:20 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear colleagues,

the next collaboration meeting is approaching and I reserved a slot for time of flight detectors within the PID subgroup at June 24th, 11:00-12:30h in the lecture hall 001.

If you intend to give a contribution, please let me know the title and the approximate length, 10-25(30) minutes should be appropriate.

A PANDA-TOF forum at <http://forum.gsi.de/> was set up. Please use this a communication platform. Register and Subscribe to it (enter PANDA-TOF and search buzz word "subscribe") and turn on automatic notification in ControlPanel->AccountSettings. When you get a notification about a new thread one has to subscribe to this thread to get the following discussion.

In future the announcements of PANDA meetings will go via this forum.

Wiki pages for general information are found at <http://panda-wiki.gsi.de/cgi-bin/viewauth/Tof/WebHome>
I put there some short notes about TOF requirements.
Tell me your WikiName after registration, so that I can give you the right to edit these pages.

See you in Cracow
Carsten Schwarz

Subject: Re: PID-TOF subgroup meeting Cracow, June 2008
Posted by [Carsten Schwarz](#) on Mon, 16 Jun 2008 13:24:52 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear colleagues,

it turns out, that only a few people from the timing barrel will attend the collaboration meeting in Cracow. Therefore, it is not adequate, to have a special 1.5 hour time slot for PID-timing barrel.

If there is a contribution from any of you, we can house it in the PID-Cherenkov session, Tuesday, 9:00-10:30h.

best regards
Carsten